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Resolution of Recognition

#HCSStrongerTogether Award
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in work ethic and the ability of students, staff and community members dedicating themselves totally to education of our next generation of leaders, and;

WHEREAS, the district’s theme for the 2021-22 school year is #HCSStrongerTogether and the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize HCS students & staff and Hardin County community members at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year with the #HCSStrongerTogether Award;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a regular meeting on August 19, 2021 does hereby recognize the following for earning the #HCSStrongerTogether Award for August, 2021:
· Kelsey Adkins (10th grade), Ryann Fey (10th grade), Madyson Hunley (10th grade) and Jocelyn Crutcher (11th grade) are all students at North Hardin High School.  These students gave several hours over several days this summer sorting cards with sight words for kindergarten and preschool students.  Their selfless donation of time and talent helped educators in elementary schools across the district.  They worked hard and were dedicated to the task until it was finished.  
· Janay Sutton is the Hardin County Schools Director of Family Resource and Youth Service Centers and Health Services.  On March 13, 2020, the trajectory of the district was changed when we were forced to begin non-traditional instruction in light of the COVID-19 pandemic.  Mrs. Sutton immediately began work to organize contact tracing across the district, social distancing protocols and deeper cleaning regimens.  She guided administrators, principals, directors and ultimately all staff and students through unprecedented times.  She went above and beyond in state reporting efforts.  Her work as a liaison to the Lincoln Trail District Health Department, Baptist Health Hardin and the Healthy Kids Clinic has been remarkable.  Mrs. Sutton’s steadfast guidance, direction and dedication are appreciated each day, especially as the pandemic stages a resurgence.    She is certainly an MVP on the HCS team.
· The Miller Family of Elizabethtown, Kentucky has earned this month’s #HCSStrongerTogether Community Award.  Creekside Elementary School has started an AgSTREAM program in its curriculum.  Its focus is to help students realize the power of agriculture and the many careers that it provides.  Creekside lays in a community dominated by farms and those who make a living in agriculture.  
Melissa Miller is the Executive Director of the Kentucky 4-H Foundation.  She has been critical to the AgSTREAM initiative at Creekside since its inception.  She has connected the school with many state and local resources.  She and her family facilitated a professional development day at Sawmill Farms and Fresh Start Farms with a lunch provided by the Hardin County Farm Bureau.  It also included a question-and-answer session with local farmers.  The Miller family’s dedication will help ensure students continue to thrive in agriculture-based learning at Creekside Elementary School.
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